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Re: Request for Cancellation of Special Temporary Authority
Multicultural Radio Broadcasting Licensee, LLC
Station KAHZ(AM), Pomona, California
Facility Identifier Number 61814
File Number BSTA-20 15031 7AAV and BESTA-20 15091 8AAV

Dear Ms. Dortch:

This letter is filed on behalf of Multicultural Radio Broadcasting Licensee, LLC
("Multicultural"), the licensee of Station KAHZ(AM), to notify the Federal
Communications Commission ("FCC") that this Station is operating according to its
license during nighttime hours once again. Its local engineer installed a new
transmission line that is only utilized by the nighttime antenna system and the
nighttime licensed operating parameters were restored. As a result, Multicultural is
pleased to report that Special Temporary Authority ("STA") is no longer required.
Kindly cancel this STA, identified by the file numbers above, and reflect this
change in the FCC's records.

Please note that there was not a problem with the daytime operation of this Station.

If there are any questions about this Request, please contact undersigned counsel for
Multicultural Radio Broadcasting Licensee, LLC.

Sincerely,

cc:

	

Mr. Joseph Szczesny, Audio Division, Media Bureau, FCC
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